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3 September - PTA 
Welcome Breakfast    

5 September - Back 
to School Night

IMPORTANT DATES

HAPPY BIRTHDAY
12 Aug - Fingrut Miles 
28 Aug - Illovic Noam  
28 Aug - Russolillo Jonah  

Dear Ganeynu & Tzutzik Parents,

Welcome to the 2019-2020 school year. I hope that you all had a relaxing 
and enjoyable summer. It was fantastic to see you all at the orientation 
morning. 
The children were happy and eager to start and most of the children have 
already settled in well after just two weeks. The adjustment period can be 
quite challenging for some of the children and parents. We are, however, 
here to support the you through this time. Your children are in a loving and 
safe environment and will settle down soon. Just remember we have a lot 
of combined experience in our classrooms, so there is need for less worry. 

It is very important that this year, parents and helpers avoid bringing any 
outside food onto our campus. We have children with severe allergies. The 
school is doing everything we can so please help us be vigilant regarding 
these matters.  

Please be reminded to fill your child’s student package and send it back to 
school.

Please make note of the important following upcoming dates: 
•	 PTA welcome breakfast, Tuesday, Sep 3rd
•	 Ganeynu “Back to school night” , Thursday , September 5th,
19:00-20:00- JCC L3 Garden room

If you have any questions please feel free to contact your child’s class 
teacher, or me at (hagit.razon@carmel.edu.hk)  

Wishing you all Shabbat Shalom,
Best Regards,

Hagit Razon 
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